
 

 

 

19th June 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

PASSION FOR PARENTING EVENT – WEDNESDAY 28TH JUNE 2017 

The school is very pleased to host the above event that will take place in school on Wednesday 

28th June 2017. Please see the attached flyer. 

All parents in Years 7-9 have been invited to attend and you are welcome to drop in any time 

between 3.30pm and 6.30pm. It is likely to get busier later in the  evening so the earlier you can 

attend the better. 

Please complete the slip below and return to the school office as soon as possible to confirm your 

preferred attendance slot. 

We forward to seeing you on the 28th June 2017. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr P McEvoy 

Assistant Headteacher – Behaviour & Outcomes 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

REPLY SLIP: PASSION FOR PARENTING – WEDNESDAY 28TH JUNE 2017  
PLEASE RETURN THE SLIP TO THE OFFICE BY MONDAY 26TH JUNE 2017 

 

Name of Child:        Form:         

I will be attending the “Passion for Parenting Event” on Wednesday 28th June 2017. 

My preferred slot is (circle or tick one): 

3.30pm-4.30pm 

4.30pm-5.30pm 

5.30pm-6.30pm 

 

 Name of Parent/Carer:        Signature:         

 

 


